

Clapton Road Midsomer Norton Radstock BA3 2LP

Telephone: 01761 412777 Fax: 01761 419883

Email: office@longvernalschool.com Website: www.longvernal.com

"part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership"

Headteacher: Mrs Courtier-Hird

November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week 2024 and is coordinated in England and Wales by the Anti-Bullying Alliance. It will take place from 11th to 15th November 2024 and has the theme **Choose Respect**. Throughout the week, the children will celebrate individuality through a variety of activities.

The week will kick off with Odd Socks Day on Monday 11th November, where all children are encouraged to wear odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique.

Kind regards,

Miss Friend
PSHE Coordinator



We are building a community where learners have no ceilings to their aspirations and successes. Everyone is respected and loved in their own right.

